
  
   

   

Enquiries: Mr Vuyisa Jantjies 
Contact No.: 072 982 4081 
e-mail: jantjiesv@bnlm.gov.za 
 

Section of Lane Closure – GRAAFF-REINET 
 
Notice is hereby given to the residents and road-users that a section of 1 lane in Church 
Street, Graaff-Reinet is closed and cordoned-off due to a sewerage spillage at one of main 
lines.  
 
The Municipality is in contact with the South African Roads Agency Limited (SANRAL) to seek 
permission to excavate on the road and prepare for the closure of such excavation, in line 
with the standards of SANRAL. Without such prior permission, the municipality may not do 
such excavations. 
 
This is part of National Road and not a municipal road and is under SANRAL’s competency. 
We will continue to pursue to get the required permission and residents will be updated on 
the status of all actions. 
 
Due to external permission not granted as yet, NO TIMEFRAME commitment can be made. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Regards, 
Dr E. M. RANKWANA 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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